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Monday 29th April 2024 

Woodside Wildlife Park 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our science learning around living things and their habitats, all children in Year 4 
will be visiting Woodside Wildlife Park just outside of Lincoln on Tuesday 18th June. This will 
be an exciting opportunity to learn even more about some of our planet’s most fascinating 
creatures and how they adapt to survive in their natural habitats. 

Children will travel to the Wildlife Park via coach, leaving school at 9am and will return 
before the end of the school day. Therefore, it is important that children arrive at school on 
time in the morning. 

All children must wear their school uniform for the trip. Depending on the weather forecast, 
a warm waterproof coat may be advisable as they will be learning outside for part of the 
trip or a sun hat and sun cream, please check on the morning!  All children will also need to 
bring a packed lunch and a drink (You will be able to book a trip packed lunch with The Farm 
Kitchen).  

For the whole experience, we kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £12.20 to be paid by 
Tuesday 21st May. 

If you have any further questions then please speak to a member of the Year 4 team. 

Many Thanks 

Mr Wilson and Miss Coffey 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 


